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Comments: I have reviewed the information regarding the proposed Lemon Gulch mountain biking trails. I am

writing in support of the project with the maximum trail mileage option. I believe that the trails are the best use of

the land, allowing people to use and enjoy the land with the least impact to the area. Having ridden my bike in

Redmond and Bend, I have experienced the joys of riding in the beautiful forests, and seen much wildlife and

appreciated  the flora in the forest; I hope other people have the opportunity to experience the peace, solitude

and appreciation of nature that I have. Use of the Lemon Gulch trails would also help reduce the use of other

local trails. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter

Sincerely 

Marsha Rich 


